
From: Kolencik, Ed 

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 12:54 PM 

To: Hellen, Paula; McCune, Kim 

Subject: SDS/MSDS 

 

 

The June 1 reference is to a change in OSHA regulations for Safety Data 

Sheets (SDS). For products which require Safety Data Sheets by law, which 

DOES NOT include PGI products (because they are 1) Articles and 2) 

non-hazardous), Safety Data Sheets must be compliant with GHS (Global 

Harmonization Standard) rules. As noted above, PGI's products are 

'articles' which are specifically exempt from OSHA rules. Our existing 

documents are 100% correct and fully meet all requirements - because there 

are none for our products. 

 

PGI products are Articles which are exempt from OSHA Hazard Communication 

requirements and, as such, are not subject to GHS rules 

 

 

Ed Kolencik 

BMR Production Scheduler/Chicopee Customer Service Supervisor 

800.835.2442 x.352 

KolencikE@pginw.com 

 

 

 

------------ Avintiv, a Berry Plastics Company Internet E-mail 

Confidentiality ------------ 

This email and any attachments may contain information that is confidential 

and/or proprietary. If you are not the intended recipient, or if it is 

apparent that the content was sent to you in error, please notify the 

sender immediately and delete the email and all copies of the email (and 

any attachments) in your IT system. The review, re-transmission, 

dissemination or other use of such information is strictly prohibited. 

 

Berry Plastics is now Berry Global. Our email addresses have changed from @berryplastics.com 

to @berryglobal.com. Please update your contact information.  

 

 

This E-mail (including attachments) is confidential and the property of Berry Plastics 

Corporation and its subsidiaries (collectively, \"Berry\"). If you are not the intended recipient, 

reading, copying, disclosure or any action or forbearance based on the E-mail is prohibited. 

Berry retains all copyright and other intellectual property rights and objects to misuse. IF YOU 

HAVE RECEIVED THIS E-MAIL IN ERROR, IMMEDIATELY CONTACT THE SENDER 

TO SO ADVISE OF THE ERROR AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THIS E-MAIL.  
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